WOKINGHAM

Your Ref: RA. 19th December, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge recelpt of
your letter of the 16th instent in further
reference to the Finnish barque "PAMIR", and
to acquaint you that the information contained
therein has been noted.

I mey say I am getting into touch
wilth the Soclety's Surveyors at Melbourne in
case thils vessel 1s submltted to survey at
that port, but I shall awalt the recelpt of more
definlte news when the vessel's future movements
have been fixed.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commlttee.

Messrs. H. Clarkson & Company Ltd.,
82, Blshopsgate,
LONDON, E.C.2.
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